
 

Residents who wish to sign-up for or cancel the bi-weekly waste collection service can do so 

by: 

 

 1. Filling in the form on the back of this notice. 

 

2. Take a picture or scan the form and send it to  

pat@districtofmackenzie.ca 

 

OR 

 

Drop the form off at the District Office, 1 Mackenzie Blvd. 

Monday – Friday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm or in an envelope in our 

after-hours drop box. 

 

 

Service charges will be billed on your 2022 Annual Property Tax Notice. A 10% penalty will be 

applied to any outstanding amount after the tax due date on the annual property tax billing 

notice for single and two-family dwellings.  

 

The fees are established under Garbage Rates and Regulations Bylaw No. 1468, 2022 and 

subject to change as the bylaw is amended. 

 

Once you have chosen a service option, it remains in place unless a change form is 

submitted.  

 

Residents who wish to change their waste collection service can change it for the following year 

by submitting a change request form before December 1st to take effect January 1, 2023. 

 

Forms, schedules and supplemental information can be found on the Garbage Collection page 

of the District of Mackenzie website or by calling the Public Works Office at 250-997-3761. 

 

www.districtofmackenzie.ca → Public Services → Public Works → Waste & Recycling → 

Garbage Collection 

 

No action is required if you do not wish to change your current service.  
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APPLICATION DEADLINE – December 1, 2022 

  

Date:  

  

Property Owner Name:  

  

Property Address:  

  

Phone Number:  

  

Please choose an option below: 

 

Property owner requests to change to bi-weekly residential waste collection service                                    

beginning January 1, 2023.  

Property Owner Signature: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Property owner requests to cancel current bi-weekly pickup and change to standard weekly 

pickup effective January1, 2023.  

Property Owner Signature: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check this box and sign below if you would like to receive emailed notifications 

regarding waste collection services. 

Email Address: _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Property Owner Signature: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Forms must be completed and signed by the property owner. Signature on this form authorizes 

the District of Mackenzie to apply any changes in service rates to the Annual Tax Notice. 

  

Signed forms can be emailed to pat@districtofmackenzie.ca OR dropped off to the District 

Office, 1 Mackenzie Blvd. Monday – Friday 8:30 am – 4:30 pm or placed in the after hours drop 

box.  

 

Personal information collected on this form will remain confidential and will only be utilized by 

staff for the purpose of changing your waste collection servicing.  


